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PSC Votes to Declare First Wednesday in October as Energy Efficiency Day in MS 
Energy Efficiency Day is held in conjunction with National Clean Energy Week  

 

(JACKSON, MS) – During a special call meeting held today, the Mississippi Public Service Commission unanimously voted 
to declare the first Wednesday in October as Energy Efficiency Day in Mississippi.  
 
Energy Efficiency Day brings together leaders, advocates, policymakers, and trade associations who are dedicated to 
reducing emissions while growing the economy through smart policy and technological innovation. 
 
“In Mississippi, we now have a variety of clean, renewable energy resources available to our residents like solar, nuclear 
and wind,” Chairman Dane Maxwell said. “Energy Efficiency Day celebrates the public and private investments being 
made in renewables and the benefits they bring to our utility infrastructure and our state as a whole.”  
 
National Clean Energy Week (NCEW) is an annual awareness week to recognize the value of clean energy including 
abundant job opportunities, economic growth, energy independence, consumer choice, lower energy prices, and a 
cleaner environment. NCEW also recognizes rapidly accelerating innovation within energy efficiency and energy storage. 
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